
Quick Facts 
The program consists of 12 classes plus a comprehensive exam. 
Students can choose one of four available concentrations: Leadership, Public Financial
Management, Nonprofit Leadership and Cybersecurity.
All classes are taught online. 
Application deadline is July 15th.  

 

The Department of Public
Administration at California State
University, San Bernardino is excited
to offer a California County employee
cohort for California County
employees and managers starting Fall
2021. Join us for an information
session via zoom with the Public
Administration Chair, Dr. Jonathan
Anderson and MPA Director Dr.
Alexandru Roman.

program focusing on the foundational skills managers and executives need in order to be
well-rounded and successful in today’s county government. The MPA at CSUSB is nationally
accredited, and the faculty are nationally prominent instructor-scholars. 
We will host information sessions where we will go over the program requirements and other
related information.

This special MPA cohort program will
provide an opportunity for employees to
engage in a practical leadership oriented  

California County Employees
MPA Cohort 

MPA Info Sessions (click for zoom link)
3/30/21 12-1PM 4/1/21  5-6PM

CSUSB.EDU/MPA

For any questions about the meeting contact Marisol Botello by email Marisol.Botello@csusb.edu or phone
909-537-5758. For detailed information about the program please visit csusb.edu/mpa

4/7/21  12-1PM
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